Treasurer’s Report for October 20, 2013
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of October.
· Per the board’s direction from the September meeting, Members 1st savings and checking accounts were opened as of October 2, 2013.  The signatories are Jeff Mitchell, president, and Kevin Wagner, treasurer.
· The Sovereign (Santander) accounts remain open until all items have cleared the account.  I hope to have these two accounts (checking and money market savings) close by October 31st or thereabouts.

· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on October 15, 2013.
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